
 

TERM 3 

Parent        

School Charter 

Consultation 

Meeting 

10th August 

 

Alice in                  

Wonderland 

17th August 

 

BoT Meeting 

Dates 

19th August 

16th September 

 

Cross Country 

25th August 

Pp Date 

27th August 

 

PUKERAU CAMP 

13th-16th      

September 

 

Teacher Only Day 

(No School) 

24th September 

School News 
 
Our Year 5 to Year 8 students had a fabulous time at Ski Camp 
in Week 1. It was impressive to see their skiing skills develop over 

the three days. We again received compliments about their great           
attitudes and behaviour from the Southland Ski Hut Lodge                     
Custodians Lynelle and Denis Woods. Thank you to Ann-Margaret, 
Dawn, Adam and Pete for being our Parent Helps. Thank you also to 
everyone who came and joined us at various times of the week to ski 
with the children.  We would like to say thank you to the PTFA for 
their on going support with funding the Camp food and to Gorettie 
for preparing the meals. 
 
Thank you for attending the goal setting interviews with your               

children last week. It is really important that students know how to 
set learning goals, and have a clear understanding of what they need 
to do to achieve them with teacher and parent support. 
 

Our Parent Consultation meeting is being held tonight at 

7:00pm. Please attend if you possibly can as the information gained 
helps the Board of Trustees to shape the Glenorchy School vision for 
the next three years. 
 

There is exactly one week to go before the School Production of 

‘Alice in Wonderland’. Students will need to be dropped off at the 
Hall at 4:45pm. Please ensure they arrive wearing a black top and 
black trousers. Contact Kelly or Miss Kellett if you wish to check    
suitability of items. We ask that parents return to the Hall ready for 
a 5:30pm start. We will hold a shared supper in the small hall               
following the play, so please bring a plate to share. 
 

The next event on the school calendar following ‘Alice in                                

Wonderland’ is the Glenorchy School Cross Country. It is                      
scheduled for Wednesday 25 August. We will be leaving School at 
11:30pm to go out to Paradise. As in previous years, we will hold a 
sausage sizzle following the Cross Country and our Year 7 and 8’s 
will organise some games to follow. 

 

Student of the Week 

Paula, Nicole, Roshell & Gorettie 
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Hi Everyone 
  
I have been made aware of a number of cases of Chickenpox in the Queenstown 
area. 
There have been a number of presentations at Emergency Department at Lakes 
Hospital, which is putting significant pressure on staff. This facility should only be 
used in cases of emergency (parents should contact their Medical Centre in the 
first instance). 
  
I would appreciate you providing this link to parents & staff to review          
https://www.healthnavigator.org.nz/health-a-z/c/chickenpox/ 

Thank you 
Kind regards 
Karina 
Karina Anderson  Public Health Nurse  Public Health Nursing Service  Wakati-
pu-Te Punaka Oraka – (P O Box 2180 Queenstown 9349)          Office: 
4509162   Cell: 0274471462   
karina.anderson@southerndhb.govt.nz 
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